

Mr David Ward Ward Personnel Enterprise House Marina Commercial Park Central Park Road Cork

06 December 2017

Dear David

On behalf of Barnardos, I would like to take this opportunity to THANK YOU for the very generous donation of €2,500 to Barnardos in lieu of Christmas gifts to your clients this year. Your donation will go toward helping and caring for some of the most vulnerable children in Ireland and will be put to use immediately, bringing warmth and hope into the lives of these children and their families.

Barnardos centres, as always, will have their doors open in the lead up to Christmas to the families we work with. Many a cracker will be pulled and Santa will most certainly attend every Christmas party we hold for the children who attend the services.

For some of the families we work with, in times of great uncertainty, this will be their only festive moment and you have helped us bring this to them! Thanks to your unwavering support and trust, together we can reach out to the ones that need us most at Christmas and all year round.

Thank you again for your most generous support.

On behalf of all of us here at Barnardos, we wish all at Ward Personnel a peaceful Christmas and only the very best for the New Year.

Yours sincerely,

Kristiina Veski

Barnardos Supporter Care

Patron / Éarlamh: Michael D Higgins, President of Ireland / Uachtarán na hÉireann Chairman / Cathaoirleach: David Begg Chief Executive / Priomhfheidhmeannach: Fergus Finlay

Barnardos Republic of Ireland is a company limited by guarantee, registered at Christchurch Square, Dublin 8.

Is comhlacht teoranta ag ráthaíocht é Barnardos Phoblacht na hÉireann, atá cláraithe ag Cearnóg Teampaill Chriost, Baile Átha Cliath 8.

Company Registration Number: 141526. Registered Charity Number: 6015

BARNARDOS **FUNDRAISING** Christchurch Square, Dublin 8.

T: 01 - 453 0355

F: 01 - 453 0300

E: fundraising@barnardos.ie

www.barnardos.ie